
 
PUBLIC ADVISORY No. 06-04-2019  

 
Subject : Measures against Ebola Virus Disease in Uganda 
 
Date  : 13 June 2019 

 
The Embassy wishes to inform Filipino nationals to exercise precaution against the 

Ebola virus disease (EVD), which is spreading from the North Kivu and Ituri provinces of 
the Democratic Republic of the Congo to the border of Uganda. 

 
Ebola is a highly contagious viral disease that is spread through person to person 

contact or direct contact with the following: 
 

 Blood or body fluids (urine, saliva, sweat, feces, vomit, breast milk, semen) 
of a person who is sick with or has died from EVD 

 Objects (such as clothes, bedding, needles and syringes) contaminated 
with body fluids from a person who is sick with EVD or a person who has 
died from EVD 

 Blood or body fluids of infected fruit bats or non-human primates such as 
apes and monkeys 

 
Symptoms of EVD may appear 2 to 21 days after exposure to the virus, but the 

average is 8 to 10 days.  These include fever, severe headache, fatigue, muscle pain, 
weakness, diarrhea, vomiting, stomach pain and unexplained bleeding or bruising. 

 
While living in or travelling to a region affected by the Ebola virus, there are ways 

to protect yourself and the spread of the virus.  Practice proper hand hygiene, i.e. wash 
hands often with soap and water or an alcohol-based hand sanitizer.  Avoid touching your 
eyes, nose or mouth. 

 
While in an area affected by Ebola virus, you should AVOID: 
 

 Contact with bloody and body fluids 

 Items that may have come in contact with an infected person’s blood or 
body fluids 

 Funeral or burial rituals that require handling the body of someone who died 
from EVD 

 Contact with bats and nonhuman primates or blood, fluids, and raw meat 
prepared from these animals (bushmeat) or meat from an unknown source 

 Contact with semen from a man who had EVD until he has been medically 
cleared 

 
After returning from an area affected by Ebola virus, monitor your health for 21 
days and seek medical care immediately if you develop symptoms of EVD. 



 
Separate yourself from others and seek medical care immediately. 
 

o Before you go to the doctor’s office, urgent care center or emergency room, 
call ahead and tell the doctor about your recent travel and your symptoms.  
Advance notice will help the doctor care for you and protect other people who may 
be in the office or hospital. 

o If you are in Uganda for work and become ill, contact your employer or 
sponsoring organization. 

o Do not travel until cleared by health officials. 
 

The Ministry of Health of Uganda has been conducting information campaigns.  
Attached are their Press Releases and infographics. 

 
The Ministry of Health is located at Plot 6, Loudrel Road, Kampala, Uganda 

 
Keep yourself up to date with the latest news on EVD: 
 
Ministry of Health of Uganda 
 
 Facebook : Ministry of Health - Uganda 
 Twitter : @MinofHealthUG   
 Website : health.go.ug  
 
World Health Organization (WHO) Uganda 
 

Facebook : World Health Organization Uganda 
Twitter : @WHOUganda 

 
If you suspect that someone may be infected with EVD, immediately contact 

the Ministry of Health toll free at 0800 100066 or 0800 203 033 or send a free SMS 
to Ureport on 8500.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 


